
From: devilishlymild   
Sent: June-10-16 7:24 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2015-0141 
 
It's my understanding that Hydro One has applied to the OEB for an increase in their rates for 
pole rental fees from numerous Internet providers  in ON. 
 
This must not be allowed.  The ones that are going to end up paying for this increase are the 
people of ON, not the service providers.   We know it's common practice for increases in Capital 
costs to be passed along to the end user of any service.   Internet fees in Ontario are already high 
and certainly don't need to be raised Hydro One is looking for yet more money.   As you recently 
approved an increase in our Hydro fees, an addition to our service fees to providers will add 
more to our expenses which will be more than most are able to afford.  
 
Please give due consideration to the end user, the people of ON, when considering this 
application from Hydro One.   
 
Thank-you, 
Brenda Wilson  
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 
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